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The analysis of the present state 
of research of the issues and prob-
lems of the forming scientific in-
formation base for management of 
investment and innovation activi-
ties of entities of various sectors 
of the economy of Ukraine was 
conducted. The analysis of regu-
lative and professional literature 
concerning theoretical and meth-
odological bases of the investment 
activity of enterprises in Ukraine 
was done. The objects and sub-
jects of investment activity were 
founded. The costs and incomes 
of investment activity were char-
acterized. The general features of 
reflection of the components of the 
investment activity in accounting 
system of entities were formulat-
ed. The approaches of reflection 
the information about costs, rev-
enues and results of investment 
activity in the forms of financial 
reports were generalized. The anal-
ysis of regulative and professional 

literature concerning theoretical 
and methodological bases of the 
innovative activity of enterprises 
in Ukraine was carried out. The 
objects and subjects of innovative 
activity were founded. The costs 
and incomes of innovative activi-
ty were characterized. The general 
features of reflection of the com-
ponents of the innovative activ-
ity in accounting system of enti-
ties were formulated. The possible 
variants of reflection of the costs 
and revenues of innovative activi-
ty in enterprise accounting system 
were determined. The approaches 
to reflection of the information 
about costs, revenues and results 
of innovative activity in the forms 
of financial reports were general-
ized. The orientation and function-
al accessory of accounting as an 
information base in the process of 
management of the investment and 
innovation activities of Ukrainian 
enterprises was determined.
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